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The Kinder Garden School Announces Free Enrollment Until 2013  
 
The Kinder Garden School is proud to announce the introduction of a new promotional offer that will 
run through the remainder of 2012.  The Kinder Garden School will waive the enrollment fee of any 
new families that enroll between October 1, 2012 and December 31, 2012.  In addition to this 
promotional offer, The Kinder Garden School will simultaneously roll out a new referral program.  Any 
current family of The Kinder Garden School who encourages another family to enroll, will receive a 
tuition credit.   
 
The Kinder Garden School prides itself on being a family organization.  Similar to how things work in 
a family system, the founders of The Kinder Garden School believe that they gain strength from their 
surrounding communities so supporting their communities in return is equally as important.  The 
Kinder Garden School has been successful with the help of their families and friends who believe in 
their mission and tell those around them about the program. 
 
The Kinder Garden School is a family organization with locations in Blue Ash and West Chester.  In 
addition to its rich curriculum, The Kinder Garden School also offers web-cams in every classroom 
which grant 24-7 access through their password-protected website.  The Kinder Garden School offers 
below state ratios and teaches children ages 6 weeks through school age.  If you would like more 
information about programs and curricula, visit www.kindergardenschool.com or call 513-791-4300 to 
set up a tour.   
 
The Kinder Garden School is devoted to growing a child’s wish to flourish and learn by cultivating 
curiosity and problem-solving proficiency in a fully supportive, fertile, fun setting.  ENLIGHTENMENT 
IS OUR MISSION. 
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